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                                     Kimberly Evans (Photo and Age Enhanced Artist Rendering) 

 

The San Diego County Sheriff's Department's Homicide Unit wants your help in locating a 

North County woman who has been missing since 2013. 

 

Kimberly "Kim" Jo Evans was last seen by her mother at their home in Encinitas on April 30, 

2013.  When Evans left her home that morning on foot, she was wearing a green plaid blouse 

and green shorts.  She was also carrying a suitcase.  Evans' family has not seen or heard from 

her since that day. 

 

To watch a video about Evans' disappearance, follow the Sheriff's Department on VIMEO: 

https://vimeo.com/475964196.  To download the video for broadcast, click here: 

https://spaces.hightail.com/space/qDPG7DQxcV. 
 

Evans is 48-years-old, stands 5'6" tall, weighs 110 pounds and has reddish brown hair and 

brown eyes.  She is known to use public transportation and travel internationally to places such 

as Mexico, Ecuador and Costa Rica. 
 

Please contact Sheriff's Homicide Detective Norman Hubbert at (858) 285-6330 if you have 

information about this investigation.  You can also call the Sheriff's Department at (858) 565-

5200 or San Diego County Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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